
 

 

11 January 2022            
 

Resolute Operational Update 
 
Resolute Mining Limited (Resolute or the Company) (ASX/LSE: RSG) is closely monitoring developments in Mali 
following the imposition of sanctions by ECOWAS (Economic Community of West African States) on the State of 
Mali on January 9th 2022. 

Operations at the Company’s Syama Gold Mine are continuing as normal with no immediate impact to production, 
supply or the safety and security of employees and contractors. Resolute notes the fluid situation and will continue 
to monitor and provide updates as and when appropriate. Resolute has operated Syama since 2003 under the 
well-established mining laws of Mali. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Information 
Resolute 
Stuart Gale, Chief Executive Officer  
 
James Virgo, GM Finance and Investor Relations 
 
Telephone: +61 8 9261 6100 
Email: contact@rml.com.au 
Web: www.rml.com.au 

Follow Resolute 

 

Berenberg (UK Corporate Broker) 
Matthew Armitt / Detlir Elezi 
Telephone: +44 20 3207 7800 

Tavistock (UK Public Relations) 
Jos Simson / Oliver Lamb 
Telephone: +44 207 920 3150 / +44 778 855 4035  
Email: resolute@tavistock.co.uk 
 
FTI Consulting (Australian media) 
Cameron Morse / James Tranter 
Telephone: +61 433 886 871 
Email: cameron.morse@fticonsulting.com 

 

Authorised by Mr Stuart Gale, Chief Executive Officer 

F
or

 p
er

so
na

l u
se

 o
nl

y

mailto:contact@rml.com.au
mailto:contact@rml.com.au
http://www.rml.com.au/
http://www.rml.com.au/
mailto:resolute@tavistock.co.uk
mailto:resolute@tavistock.co.uk
mailto:cameron.morse@fticonsulting.com
mailto:cameron.morse@fticonsulting.com

	Contact Information
	Contact Information

